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Belgrave School Procedure for Severe Weather Conditions

In the case of severe weather conditions, the decision to close the school or restrict attendance will be taken by the Principal of the School and the Headteacher.
In the event of severe weather conditions overnight, the Headteacher will liaise with the Principal as to the condition of the school site. If a decision is made that the school will not open, the school secretary will contact Radio Bristol in order for them to make a public announcement or place school closures information onto their website. It is, therefore, advisable to listen regularly to Radio Bristol (95.5 MHz) for regular updates. 
The school secretary will also arrange for information regarding any closures to be placed onto the school website and will log onto Bristol City Council’s school closures website to update the school closures page. 
The school will also contact as many staff and parents as possible through email.
The school will also ask for the information to be put on the parents’ Wattsapp group.

The school will also ask for the information to be put on the Staff Wattsapp group.
All staff are expected to make every effort to attend school if the school is open, even when there are difficulties in using public or private transport. Staff who cannot reach school should telephone in to report this at the earliest opportunity.
In the event of severe weather conditions occurring during the course of the school day, the decision to close school or restrict attendance will be taken by the Headteacher or School Principal.
In the event of a prolonged closure of the school, the School Principal or Headteacher will arrange for appropriate checks of the school site and heating plant to be made.

